
Dear Power Sources Community: 

Due to ongoing health concerns caused by COVID-19, the Power Sources Organizing Committee has 
decided not to hold the 49th Power Sources Conference scheduled for June 20-23, 2022, at the Sawgrass 
Marriott Golf Resort & Spa in Jacksonville, FL. We will be rescheduling the conference, and will announce 
the new date and venue as soon as we are reasonably certain of the logistics.

We would like to thank you for your interest in the Power Sources Conference and for your patience 
and support during these difficult times. Stay safe and healthy, and we look forward to seeing you 
soon.

Sincerely, 
Power Sources Organizing Committee 


